
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:54:41 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 7:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lloyd Schlenker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This classification change to low density R2 is the most ridiculous money grab one could image. My cottage at 

 is 8 kilometres from gravenhurst with a minimum of 3000 property owners in this 8 Kilometres.  Are
you changing every farmer to the low density R2 class. They have on average 8 properties in this same distance, if
not less.  There is nothing but farm land all around us in New Hamburg yet no class change.  This is the saddest
excuse to grab more money.  By the way my last hydro bill was $366.00 with my breaker open and ZERO kilowatts
consumed and you want to increase it.  What ever you are smoking stop and regain some common sense.

-- Attachment --




